
 CONNECTED 
to God  

to God’s Word 

to God’s House 

“...that their hearts may be 
encouraged, having been 

knit together in love..”  
Colossians 2:2 

 CHURCH LEADERS 
ELDERS 

Matt Maurer  704.437.1498 
Eddie Nuckols  336.492.7619 

Phil Forrest  336.751.0764 
DEACONS 

Rick Brown (Worship)  336.399.2201 
Steve Brown (Building/Grounds)

336.407.4933  
Tom Davenport (Fellowship) 336.918.6448 

Gary Dull (Outreach & Missions) 
336.749.7838 

Jered Markman (Teaching)  336.469.0976 
Brandon Maurer (Technology) 731.267.8188 

PREACHER 
Matt Langfield  336.588.4854 

PLAN of SALVATION 
Hear the Gospel   

Romans 10:17 
Believe Jesus is  

God’s Son  
Acts 16:30-31, Hebrews 11:6 

Repent of Sin  
Acts 17:30-31 

Confess Jesus is  
God’s Son  

Acts 8:36-37, Matthew 
10:32,Romans 10:9-10 

Be Baptized  
Acts 2:38 

Live Faithfully  
1 John 1:7, Rev 2:10 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 
SUNDAY  

Bible Class 10am 
Morning Worship 11am 
Evening Worship 6pm 

WEDNESDAY 
Bible Class 7pm 

MEN TO SERVE 
SUNDAY MORNING 

Song Leader  Brandon Maurer 
Announcements Jered Markman 
Opening Prayer Steve Anderson 
Lord’s Table  Matt Maurer 
   Steve Anderson 
   Rich White 
   Brandon Maurer 
   Rick Brown 
Preacher  Matt Langfield 
Closing Prayer  Mark Koontz 
 

SUNDAY EVENING 
Opening Prayer Rich White 
Preacher  Matt Langfield 
Lord’s Table  Brandon Maurer 
Closing Prayer  Matt Maurer 
 

WEDNESDAY EVENING 
Song Leader  Brandon Maurer 

COMMUNION  Terri Maurer 
BREAD        Terri Maurer 
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A Friendly Church with a Vital Message         November 14, 2021 

Solomon’s Request 

 In the book of 1 Kings, God instructs King Solomon, “Ask 
what you wish me to give you” (1 Kings 3:5). Solomon responds, 
“Give Your servant an understanding heart to judge Your people to 
discern between good and evil” (1 Kings 3:9). Solomon asked God 
for wisdom, and he did that for three perfect reasons. 

 First, because he trusted in God’s power. Solomon did not 
ask God for wisdom while wondering if God had the power or ability 
to grant his request. He knew that when God said, “ask,” God was 
able to do anything. 

 Second, because he realized what he needed most. God gave 
Solomon the great privilege and responsibility of leading and ruling 
His people. Solomon realized what he lacked, saying, “You have 
made Your servant king…yet I am but a little child; I do not know 
how to go out or come in” (1 Kings 3:7). He knew that he needed 
wisdom to lead a nation that was pleasing to God. 

 Third, because wisdom is more valuable than anything else. 
Solomon already had wealth and power, he was already the King, 
but wisdom from God is far more precious than silver or gold. 

 We have the same opportunity that Solomon had. James 
wrote, “if any of you lacks wisdom, let him ask of God, who gives to 
all generously and without reproach, and it will be given to 
him” (James 1:5). We need to trust the power of God, recognize 
what we need, realize how precious and valuable wisdom is, and 
follow this obedient example of Solomon. When did you and I last 
pray to God and ask for wisdom? 

Matt Langfield 



WELCOME VISITORS! 
You are our honored guests! 
We are so very glad that you 

have joined us! Please fill out a 
visitor card and place it in the 

collection plate. 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 

December 10   Young Adults Christmas 
Party at Brandon and Taylor Maurers 
from 6pm to 9pm.  

December 11   Secret Sister reveal at noon 

NORTH MAIN BENEVOLENCE OPPORTUNITY 

We have an opportunity to participate in a backpack drive for the foster youth    
in Davie county. Social Services has asked us to purchase backpacks and fill them 

with specific items, which will be picked up near the end of December. 

For example, backpacks will be filled with pajamas, socks and underwear,            
stuffed animals or other comfort items, blankets, hygiene items, coloring books 
and supplies, fidgets, or other toys such as a Rubik’s cube. All items need to be 
new and in their original packaging. Used items cannot be accepted. This is an  

opportunity for every member to take part. 

First, if a family, or individual, would like to sponsor a backpack fully, please let 
Matt Langfield know. It will then be your responsibility to purchase the backpack, 

purchase the items requested, and get it to the building by December 18. 

Second, we will have some backpacks available at the building 
with signup sheets for members to fill. Be on the lookout for a 

signup sheet and be prepared to bring your items to the 
building by December 18. 

Third, we are encouraged to include cards and letters from 
members of the congregation; this may be the most im-

portant and impactful opportunity of all. Imagine opening up 
a new backpack and finding 20-30 cards or more filled with 

scripture, encouragement, and the love of the church from 
North Main members of every age! More details will come. 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
Melinda Markman  Thurs Nov 18 

 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 
Elaine & Jimmy Snow  Sat Nov 20 

PRAYER LIST 
Krista Bobb underwent shoulder surgery this past Tuesday. 
Bubba Cannon’s wife, Dy Cannon, passed away this past Tuesday. 

Please keep Bubba and the family in your prayers. Bubba’s ad-
dress is 499 Smith Duggar Road  Butler, TN 37640 if you would 
like to send a condolence card. 

Glenn Koontz is undergoing cancer treatments. 
Gerald McIntyre, Wanda Whitley’s son-in-law, is having respiratory issues. 
Jimmy and Carolyn Koontz and their daughters’ and families have Covid19. 
Patsy Boyd, Bubba Cannon, Cindy (Bean) Condenquist, Mary Ellen Dull, Don Grubbs, 
Paul Johnson, Arvata Kinder, Glenn and Nancy Koontz, Sara and Oscar Koontz, Bob 
Langford, Brandon Markman, Allen Mullis, Belinda Nuckols, Mildred Phelps, Aileen 
Potts, Nikki Santiago, Jay Stanley, Wanda Whitley, Wyatt Wells 
SHUT-INS: Robert Cole, Vergie Farmer, Estelle Kluttz, Wanda Scott 

Amber & Jasper are collecting cans for the needy. 
There is a box in the fellowship room if you'd like to 
help them. They will be collecting through Nov 22.  

Amber's Space Science 
Mini Lecture 

Amber Brown is working on 
her Girl Scout Space Science 
Badge and the last require-
ment is to share what she 
learned. So she would like 

to host a little thirty minute 
party at church to share her 
new knowledge and crafts 
she made. It will be Satur-

day, December 4 at 2:30pm 
in the fellowship room. 

More details later.  

If you received 
a CEC feedback 
sheet please re-
member to fill it 
out and return to 

Deborah Dull. 


